
 
August 28, 2017 

Under Armour Announces $50,000 Donation to Team Rubicon to Serve Those Affected by 
Hurricane Harvey 

  

Under Armour announced a cash donation of $50,000 to support Team Rubicon in response to Hurricane Harvey. Team 
Rubicon, an Under Armour partner, unites the skills and experiences of military veterans with first responders to rapidly 
deploy emergency response teams. "Our hearts go out to all of those impacted by Hurricane Harvey," said Under Armour 
founder and CEO Kevin Plank. "We must all do our part in helping our communities persevere, recover and come back 
stronger than ever." Learn more about Team Rubicon's response effort and donate by clicking here. 

https://fundraise.teamrubiconusa.org/give/142745/#!/donation/checkout

